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Foundation

FOR VANCOUVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Bright futures Annval Luncheon

Proceeds benefit students
of Vancouver Schools

2025 Annual Luncheon Sponsorship Opportunities

Thursday, May 22, 2025 from 11:30am-1pm

In-person at the Hilton Vancouver

ALL SPONSORSHIPS INCLUDE RESERVED SEATING FOR 8.

Thanks to Sponsors LIKE YOU, 100% of donations made at the Luncheon
directly go to support Vancouver Public Schools’ students.

Recognition as presenting sponsor in
all event materials

Recognized from Podium

Recognition in email blast
(4,000+ recipients)

Event Signage Recognition

Social Media post mentions

X
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X
screen

4x

X
bid cards

2x

Interested in sponsoring our Luncheon this year? Please contact:

Jenny Thompson, Executive Director, 360-313-4723, jenny.thompson(@vansd.org

X
tables

2x

** to maximize your sponsorship benefit please contact us by March 15, 2025 **
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mailto:jenny.thompson@vansd.org

STD: May 22. 2025 :
Foundation

FOR VANCOUVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Bright Futures Annual Luncheon Proceeds benefit students
of Vancouver Schools

YES! | want to support the Foundation for VPS as a 2025 Luncheon Sponsor. Date:

Name of Organization:

Contact Name: Title:

Billing Address:

City, State, Zip:

Phone: Email:

Website:

Social Media Handles:

Facebook: Instagram:

Twitter (X): LinkedIn:

Sponsorship Level (check one)

] Presenting Sponsor ($20,000)
Champion Sponsor ($10,000)
Bid Sponsor ($7,500)
Centerpiece Sponsor ($5,000)
Premium Sponsor ($2,500)
Table Sponsor ($1,750)

N N I I A O

Support as an event Donor (no promotional benefits):

"] Donation Amount: $

Payment:
'] Please send me an electronic invoice with online payment option
"] I will mail you a check (payable to Foundation for VPS, PO Box 6039, Vancouver, WA 98668)

Questions? Please Contact: Jenny Thompson, 360-313-4723, jenny.thompson@vansd.org

The Foundation for Vancouver Public Schools has been granted nonprofit status under
Section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Service Code. Federal Tax ID# 91-0971800
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